
Roundtable Debate: Proposals to amend IFRS 17 - Balancing competing objectives 

Date: Thursday, 5 September 2019  

Time: 9.30am to 11.30am (registration with refreshments from 9.00am) 

Location: FRC offices, 125 London Wall, EC2Y 5AS 

The IASB published its new insurance accounting standard IFRS 17 in May 2017. Since 
then significant progress has been made implementing the standard. During that process a 
number of issues have surfaced and the IASB deliberated on whether and, if so, how they 
could be resolved through amendments to the standard. In June the IASB published an 
exposure draft with proposals for some limited changes to IFRS 17, as well as its 
conclusions on other issues where no change is proposed.  

The FRC has published on its website an FRC staff comment letter on the proposals here. 
We invite you to debate with us the issues raised in this latest exposure draft and the staff’s 
tentative views to inform the FRC’s final conclusions on the proposals. This roundtable is 
targeted at constituents that have a good understanding of the proposals and would like to 
share their views during the debate.  

Please note places are limited for this event. To secure a place please email 
IFRS17@frc.org.uk with your contact details and a brief description why you would like to 
take part. We seek participants from insurance firms, the investor community, academia, 
professional services firms and others with an interest in insurance accounting. Should you 
be unable to participate in this event, but would like to give your input, please respond to our 
invitation for comment on the FRC staff comment letter.  

Please register your interest for this event we will be in touch to confirm you place. 
 

https://www.frc.org.uk/getattachment/269c0cc6-c4fb-4f0e-b0e7-ed00646eaba6/Amendments-to-IFRS-17-(staff-draft).pdf
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